Gospel Oak Road, Tipton, West Midlands DY4 0DS • Tel: 0121 556 0445 www.ockerhillacademy.co.uk



RS

5th November 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

UPCOMING EVENTS

We have a busy pew weeks ahead, please find details and information below, letters are attached if not previously sent out:

- Friday 15th November Children in Need (details to pollow)
- Wednesday 27th November F.O.H.A Christmas Fayre (details to pollow)
- Tuesday 3rd December Bring & Buy see altached letter
- \bullet Thursday $\mathbf{5}^{\text{th}}$ December Flu Calch Up Session
- \bullet Monday 16th December St Marks Christmas Perpormance Y5 & Y6 see altached letter
- ullet Tuesday 17th December St Marks Christmas Perpormance Y3 & Y4 see attached letter
- Wednesday 18th December Christmas Dinner see attached letter
- Friday 20th December Non Uniporm for end of term (£1 donation to be made via weduc)

Thank you por your continued support.

Yours sincerely, Mrs Smith





Gospel Oak Road, Tipton, West Midlands DY4 0DS • Tel: 0121 556 0445 www.ockerhillacademy.co.uk

RS

November 2024



Dear Parent/Carer,

BRING AND BUY SALE

On Tuesday 3rd December Ocker Hill Academy will be holding a Bring and Buy Sale!

We would be very grateful if you could start sending in donations, these need to be at the academy by the end of the day on Monday 2^{nd} (donations after this date cannot be accepted). Items can be sent into class via your child or dropped into reception.

Most items are welcome, could we just ask that no good or clothes are sent in please.

The sale will be held during the day, it will also be open to parents between 3.30-4.00 — all money needs to be kept by the children.

Prices will range from 20p up to a maximum of £3.00.

We hope this gives the children chance to buy some exciting new items, and a chance for parents to have a good clear out!

Thank you in advance for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Smith





Gospel Oak Road, Tipton, West Midlands DY4 0DS • Tel: 0121 556 0445 www.ockerhillacademy.co.uk



November 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Christmas Performances

We are pleased to announce that children will be attending St Marks Church on the following dates:

Monday 16th December - Y5 & Y6 @ 11.00

Tuesday 17th December - Y3 & Y4 @ 11.00

Children will be walking to and from the church, can we please ask that you park thoughtfully for both residents and our children and make sure that there is enough pavement for them to walk safely.

If anyone attending is either elderly or disabled, please let Mrs Smith or Mrs Green know as soon as possible and we will reserve a seat for them.

We understand that some of you will want to record these concerts either with photographs or video. If anyone has any objections, please raise them immediately with the academy office. Should any be raised, we will announce on the day, and ask that everyone regrains from doing either — thank you in advance for your cooperation.

We look forward to seeing you all there.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Smith





Gospel Oak Road, Tipton, West Midlands DY4 0DS • Tel: 0121 556 0445 www.ockerhillacademy.co.uk



RS

5th November 24

Dear Parent/Carer,

DOLCE are busy getting ready for the Academy's Christmas Dinner, which this year is on $\underline{\text{Wednesday } 18^{\text{th}} \text{ December.}}$

To enable the cooks to order sufficient food, your child's meal needs to be <u>ordered by</u>

<u>Wednesday IIth December at the latest!</u> — It is already on the Live Kitchen Website for you to do this.

It would be very helpful if you could pre order and pay (£3.05) sooner rather than later.

We also think it would be lovely if children (and possibly staff) came dressed as 'Anything Christmassy'; such as, Santa, Snowmen, Rudolph (or any other reindeer!), Angels, even Christmas Puddings, or if they prefer, they could just wear a Christmas Hat/Headband. (No charge for this day)

Thank you for your cooperation.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Smith



